
7. CITY BEDDING SCHEMES

The Committee received a report comparing the costs associated with the current standard bedding
scheme with the provision of an instant flower scheme (the purchase of flowering bedding plants).

The Committee decided that staff review and report on the current policy and practice applicable to
the purchase, growing and planting of annuals within the four avenues, such report to outline:

• the types of annuals used and their locations
• funding
• suggestions for change including acquisition of plants and their landscape use
• the opportunities to work with the Christchurch Beautifying Association.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


